
Chang, Richard

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2011 10:22 AM
To: Schaperow, Jason
Cc: Ghosh, Tina
Subject: RE: SOARCA brief (task basis No: 200600359)

Jason,

I agree with you. I tried to ask for an extension and got rejected.

Thanks,
Richard

From: Schaperow, Jason
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2011 9:18 AM
To: Chang, Richard
Cc: Ghosh, Tina; Tinkler, Charles
Subject: RE: SOARCA brief (task basis No: 200600359)

Richard,

My schedule is clear both of the weeks you mention below.

I have reservations about having DEDO and TA briefings in late February or early March, as it will distract the
SOARCA team (including you) from completing the analysis and documentation (i.e., tasks 1-18).

Thanks,
Jason

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2011 8:43 AM
To: Schaperow, Jason; Tinkler, Charles
Cc: Ghosh, Tina
Subject: FW: SOARCA brief (task basis No: 200600359)

Charlie and Jason,

I had previously sought to have the DEDO and Comm TA briefs be after the RIC. After asking Mike Weber for
an extension, he still wants to be briefed prior to the RIC. Jason and I talked to Kathy about this and she told
us that we should brief the Comm TAs before the RIC as well-to save time. As an added measure to save time
the topics for the DEDO brief and Comm TA brief would be: RIC slides and Schedule extension. Your roles, if
you are available, would be to answer technical questions if they come up.

So I guess my questions are:
1. What is your availability for the week of the 21st for the DEDO brief and 28th for the Comm TA brief?
2. Are you okay with this proposal- the topics were designed to allow you guys time to focus on the

technical work and not need to run around getting okays with slide changes.

Thanks,
Richard

233



Frot: Armstrong, Kenneth
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2011 2:15 PM
To: Chang, Richard
Subject: RE: SOARCA brief (task basis No: 200600359)

Draft language (are you going to check with Jason/Charlie?):

Greg,

With that direction we would like to shoot for the week of February 2 1 st for the DEDMRT brief and the following
week (February 28th) for the Commission TAs.

Thanks,
Kenneth

From: Bowman, Gregory
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2011 12:26 PM
To: Armstrong, Kenneth
Subject: RE: SOARCA brief (task basis No: 200600359)

I heard back from Mike. He wants his briefing to happen before the RIC. He stressed that he doesn't need
anything fancy and that you don't need to prepare slides for him. He's really just interested in anything that's
changed since the last briefing and current challenges. He also offered to come over to Church Street, rather
than have you guys come to OWFN, if that makes things easier.

From: Armstrong, Kenneth
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2011 11:31 AM
To: Bowman, Gregory
Subject: SOARCA brief (task basis No: 200600359)

Greg,

The SOARCA staff is swamped with various items including preparing for the RIC would it be possible to brief
the DEDMRT and Commission TAs after the RIC? Would sometime in early April work?

We are tentatively on the hook for 2/28/11

Thanks,

Kenneth Armstrong
Technical Assistant
RES/DSA
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